
Lovells Township Planning Commission
Public Hearing Notice
The Lovells Township Planning Commission (PC) will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, December 6, 2021 at 5 PM at the Lovells Township Hall.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider a Special Use Permit application for the Short-Term Rental of a dwelling located at:  2457 Hideaway Drive.
Interested parties should attend this hearing to voice their opinion.  Written comments may be sent to the Lovells Township PC Chair, Denny Inman at dennis.inman2014@gmail.com; or to his attention at the Lovells Township Hall, 8405 Twin Bridge Road, Grayling, MI  49738; or via FAX to (989) 348-6437.  Written comments must arrive no later than Noon on Thursday, November 24, 2021.  
Documents applicable to this Special Use Permit application may be viewed in the Clerk’s Office during normal business hours, Tues/Wed/Thurs 9 AM – 3 PM.
Cynthia Infante-Inman
Lovells Township Clerk
(989) 348-9215

